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1 message

Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Dec 13, 2018 at 6:08 PM
To: jhowe@bergenparkinson.com, Barclay Henderson <henderson.barclay@gmail.com>

All,
 
I refer to the attached letter in which we have requested the receipt of a "median
modification plan" by December 16, 2018.
 
I am writing to confirm that we will extend that deadline for one month in view of the fact
we understand that efforts are being made to achieve the connection between the Taco
Bell site and the abutting driveway that serves the Rite Aid site. The extension is
subject to receiving an update on these efforts in the near future.
 
thank you
Jean
 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
Planning & Urban Development Department
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
phone: (207) 874-8728 
email: jf@portlandmaine.gov
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